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I'm disappointed that the Centers Main Street Overlay does not include the intersection of N Denver
and N Rosa Parks. This is already an active neighborhood district that needs support from the City
of Portland to preserve and enhance the walkability of Arbor Lodge. Furthermore, the gaps between
Lombard and Killingsworth on Interstate to require the 25% ground floor active use compounds the
existing problems of walkability and force people to drive even short distances to reach essential
businesses.
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